
Questions? Need accommodations? Contact Ali Niemi at North Star Policy Consulting at 

ali@northstarpolicymn.com.  

 

 

You’re invited: Site-based Supportive Housing Standards 

Stakeholder Feedback Sessions 
 

Do you live in or work with people who live in site-based supportive housing? 

 We want your input!  

The Stewardship Council is seeking feedback on proposed 

standards for site-based supportive housing. These 

standards will help inform future funding decisions and 

contribute to strengthening the supportive housing 

infrastructure statewide. The standards will include: 

• A common vocabulary to differentiate between 
“operating” and “services” activities, 

• A minimum package of services and operating 
requirements, 

• Minimum staff qualifications and training 
requirements, and  

• Outcomes and performance benchmarks. 

North Star Policy Consulting will be hosting the feedback 

sessions on behalf of the Stewardship Council.  

All sessions will be held virtually and will include multiple options for participation, including small group 

breakout sessions, polls and a post-meeting survey. The meetings are open to anyone who is interested. 

 

Sign up for one of the dates below. All the meetings will include the same content and format, but we 

encourage you to sign up based on whether you primarily live/work in the Twin Cities Metro Area or 

Greater Minnesota. 

Thursday, August 26 
3:30 PM – 5:00 PM 

Twin Cities Metro Area 
Register 

Tuesday, August 31 
2:30 PM – 4:00 PM 

Twin Cities Metro Area 
Register 

Thursday, September 2 
2:30 PM – 4:00 PM 
Greater Minnesota 

Register 

Thursday, September 9 
10:00 AM – 11:30 AM 

Greater Minnesota 
Register 

 

The Stewardship Council is an interagency 

working group whose purpose is to 

directly impact the creation, preservation, 

and stabilization of supportive housing in 

order to prevent and end homelessness. It 

is made up of designees from 

organizations that fund the development 

and operation of supportive housing 

throughout the state of Minnesota, 

including state and federal agencies, local 

governments, and non-profit organizations 

with a focus on supportive housing policy, 

advocacy and technical assistance. 
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https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6nYgYjLTS2a27Js7bRbSqg
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_K0fQ-mzhSceBsAZ5HMSf0A
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_payw-MQQTx2DgnhCplvAJA

